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To: Dr. Bayazit Ilhan 

President, Turkish Medical Association 

 

 

 

Brussels, 12 October 2015   

 

Letter of condolence – Ankara bombings 

 

Dear Bayazit Ilhan, 

 

I understand that the Turkish Medical Association was one of the organisers of last Saturday’s Peace Rally 

in Ankara, which ended so tragically.  

 

With this letter we wanted to express our shock at the horrific suicide bombings that took place last 

Saturday. Our thoughts are with the families of those who lost their lives or are injured, with TTB and all 

those who are working towards peace in Turkey. 

 

Our sincere condolences. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

 

Genon K. Jensen, Executive Director, HEAL 
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